

College of Education & Health Professiors *Rehabilitation, Human Resources & Communication Disorders*

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jim Coleman

Provost

VIA:

Kim Needy

Interim Vice Provost for Research

VIA:

Michael T. Miller

Dean, College of Education and Health Professions

FROM:

Michael S. Hevel

Department Head, Rehabilitation, Human Resources, and Communication

Disorders

DATE:

July 2, 2018

RE:

Closing NORMES

I am requesting that the National Office of Research on Measurement and Evaluation Systems be closed, effective immediately. The professor who developed the center is no longer with the University of Arkansas.

There are no employees in the Center who will be affected by the closing. There are also no outstanding financial obligations. All equipment in the Center will initially remain in the College of Education and Health Professions and be allocated to other faculty members.